
Dear Parents of Upcoming 2nd Graders,  

We thought you may be wondering what supplies your child may need for 2nd grade. 

Here is a list of some things that you may be able to find on sale during the 

summer.  

• 1 three-ring binder with clear cover (1/2” – 1”)  

• 1 folder (with three holes to be put inside the binder)  

• Headphones (to plug into I-pads)  

• Water bottle  

• 1 pencil pouch with grommets (for a 3-ring binder)  

• 1 pencil box or case to keep in locker for the extra supplies  

• Sharpened pencils  

• Pencil topper erasers   

• A box of 24 crayons - NO large boxes please  

• A pair of gym shoes 

Please have all of the above labeled with your child’s name on them. 

Our classroom is in need of… 

• Sharpened pencils 

• Glue sticks  

• Washable Markers 

• Crayons (24 per box) 

• Black dry erase Expo 

markers - fine point  

• Red pens  

• Boxes of Tissue 

• Boxes of plain Cheerios 

• 5 oz cups 

 

Please feel free to bring any or all of these items to the Open House. We would 

especially appreciate getting the binder that day (or give it to your child’s First 

Grade teacher) so it can be ready on the first day of school. 

Thanks so much! Have a wonderful summer. We can’t wait to see you in August!  

The Second Grade Teachers 

   


